
OCTOBER 2024 REMINDER

Thank you to those of
you who have already
attended our parent
invites to class
recently.

We hope they have
been enjoyable.

We are delighted that
these are so popular.
Please be reminded that
pupils can only attend if
their behaviour meets the
high standards we expect.

WRAPAROUND CARE
AND AFTER SCHOOL
CLUBS

REMINDERS

School Photos - Monday 14th
October.

Please collect your child on time
otherwise you will incur a
charge for use of our
wraparound care.

Safeguarding and
personal
development
assemblies

SEND Coffee
Mornings

We hope the music on a
Friday has given the
children a positive
start to their day. 

Keep dancing!

Dance into school
on Fridays!

SCHOOL NEWS

RECENT TWEETS!

Please follow us on twitter!
@horncastlepri

Please see some of our
recent stories below!

We have recently
covered important issues
such as online safety and
kindness. We will now be
talking about the
importance of having
good manners.

Our first SEND coffee
morning will take place
on Tuesday 15th
October at 9:05am in
the community room. The
theme will be about how
SEND children settle into
a new year/class.










